
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXHIBIT D  



Michael F. Goldman 
"Richard Mather" 
David I. Harris: Kevin M. Brown 
Source Testing 

Wednesday, March 1, 2017 2:01:00 PM 

From: 
To: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Hi Richard, 

Just wanted to share with you a conversation I had with EPA recently regarding winery emission 

control source testing. In particular, we discussed the CCWS question and options, including a 

potential EPA study to evaluate source testing methodologies (a longer term project). In the 

meantime, EPA provided us guidance that source testing using the mass balance calculations 

currently in place would be an acceptable compliance tool in lieu of traditional inlet/outlet source 

testing. Once complete, we would utilize EPA's test method for new projects. I'll also be sharing this 

information with Patrick Thompson. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Goldman, Manager 
Engineering Division 

Santa Barbara County APCD 

(805)961-8821 
www.sbcapcd.ore 
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